
May 17, 2016 

Dr. Edward Asikele 
Wilberforce University 
1055 North Bickett Road 
Wilberforce, OH 45384 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

Sent Via Electronic Email 
easikele@wilberforce.edu 

SUBJECT: CLOSEOUT OF GRANT NO. NRC-27-10-1113 

Dear Dr. Asikele: 

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) received all required final reports necessary to 
close out the above referenced grant. Therefore, this grant is officially closed, subject to final 
audit, if applicable. Please reference 2 CFR 200.333-337 Retention and access requirements 
for records. 

Total payments in the amount of $275.022.83.00 have been accomplished. All obligations have 
been met and the final invoice has been paid. This grant expired 09/30/2014. 

NRC is pleased to have participated with your organization on this project, and look forward to 
future collaborations. 

Please feel free to contact me at 301-415-6869 or by email at Mlita.Carr@nrc.gov. 
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Sincerely, 

J/l!lka ~v~ 
M'Lita Carr 
Grants Officer 
Acquisition Management Division 
Resources and Grants 
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